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Dear Customer 
 
Bayer Radiology UK/Ireland would like to update of the ongoing supply issue for 
Gastrografin® 10 x 100ml. 
 
Due the increasing demands, globally, for Gastrografin® in upcoming years, an upgrade 
project commenced in 2023 at Bayer’s Berlimed production facility to increase capacity 
significantly. Due to unplanned events, the finalisation date was delayed to December 
2023 and from this the ramp-up for production has progressed slower than expected. 
Bridging stocks were created, but unfortunately insufficient stock is available to cover 
global demand until resupply. 
 
It is predicted that Gastrografin® 10 x 100ml will be out of stock, in Republic of Ireland, 
from late March for approximately 4 weeks.   
 
Bayer apologises for any inconvenience this may cause and will update you if there is 
any change to this situation. 
 
Please reach out to myself marianne.delaney@bayer.com or contact Bayer’s Customer 
Service team on 0118 206 3999 if you have any questions.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Marianne Delaney 
Bayer Radiology Senior Key Account Manager – Republic of Ireland 
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